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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

Subject: Road Construction Around CVG Campus     

Date: Detailed Below 

 

Due to the various construction projects occurring on and around the CVG campus, many roads  
have changed or will undergo changes in the near future. For detailed information about what 
roads may be impacted or changed, please review the map on the following page. 
 
CVG Parking Lots Upcoming Changes: 
 
On Thursday, July 15th, the CVG Economy Lot will be closed for maintenance, and the CVG  
ValuPark Lot (2462 Donaldson Hwy) will reopen. Signage will be placed surrounding these  
lots to help direct passengers. Passengers are also encouraged to look for updates via the CVG 
airport website at the following link: https://cvgairport.com/park/options 
 
CVG Cell Phone Lot Changes: 
 
Beginning TODAY, July 14th there are new directions, a new entrance, and a new address for 
the CVG Cell Phone Lot. The new address will be as follows: 3401 Loomis Road, Hebron, 
KY 41048. Additional details and directions can be found at the following link: 
https://cvgairport.com/park/direction/cvg-cell-phone-lot-directions 

 
Details for both of these changes can be seen on the following graphic: 
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For future updates and additional details, please visit the Travel Advisory page of the CVG 
airport website at the following link: https://www.cvgairport.com/park/direction/travel-advisory 
 

 

https://www.cvgairport.com/park/direction/travel-advisory

